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Posted July 14, 2022 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Tahoe Douglas Fire Protection District Board of Trustees 

Meeting scheduled for July 20 2022, has been cancelled. 

 

 

 
  

 ________________________  
 Mikayla Warner, Secretary 

 

 

Agenda Posted at:  

Glenbrook Post Office  Station 23 

Zephyr Cove Post Office  Our Website – https://tahoefire.org/ 

Stateline Post Office   NV Public Notices Website - https://notice.nv.gov/  

 

 

If you have any question or concerns, please reach out to our office Mon-Fri between 8am-4pm at 775-588-

3591.  

 

 

Thank You 
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